
April 11, 2024 

JESSE MELCHER LAW OFFICE, PLLC 
127 N. MAIN ST. 

P.O. BOX345 
MT. OLIVET, KENTUCKY 41064 

PHONE: (606) 724-5322 
Atty: jpmelcher@yahoo.com 

Sec: jfpitts@yahoo.com 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

Efiled: KY PSC filing portal, Case No. 2025-00119 

RE: READ FIRST NOTICE OF ERROR OF READ FIRST LETTER DATED 4-10-25, 
AND REQUEST TO RECOGNIZE AND CLARIFY INTENT OF BCWD TO FILE 
REQUEST FOR PASS THROUGH RATE ADJUSTMENT PURSUANT TO 807 KAR 
5:068 

To whom it may concern: 

Please be advised that BCWD filed a request for electronic application for a pass through 
rate adjustment, due to wholesale water supplier, City of Augusta, having filed a notice of intent 
to increase its wholesale rate May 1, 2025, pursuant to 807 KAR 5:068; however, due to a mis­
reference to the alternative rate adjustment administrative regulation of 807 KAR 5:076, despite 
all other references to a request for a pass through rate adjustment, pursuant to 807 KAR 5 :068, 
which is the intent of BCWD. 

BCWD files the attached notice and request to amend its first read letter to clarify its 
intent to file a pass through rate adjustment, and request KY PSC to acknowledge the error of 
BCWD and amend the letter of acknowledgment to reflect that BCWD is requesting to file a pass 
through rate adjustment pursuant to 807 KAR 5:068. 
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